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The following action was taken by the Juvenile Justice and Cross Over Youth Task Force: 
 

“The Juvenile Justice Cross Over Youth Task Force reviewed the report prepared by the Commercially 
Sexually Exploited Children (CSEC) Sub-Committee.  The Task Force recommended that the report be 
submitted to the Commission.     

            The Task Force acknowledged the role of the Department of Child Services to address the needs of 
special populations including victims of human trafficking and, by its resolution, emphasized the importance of 
a position for the safety and well-being of children.” 

 


